
     PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
John Brunkhorst, PE  County Engineer/Director 

Hutchinson Area Transportation Services (HATS) Facility 
1400 Adams Street SE, Hutchinson, MN  55350 
Phone:  320.484.4321      
www.co.mcleod.mn.us             @mcleodcohwy 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

County Highways 3 and 15 Reconstruction Projects Resume 
County Road 15 Rehabilitation Project Begins 

 
 

March 26, 2019 
 
 
Road reconstruction projects on County Road 15 (Falcon Avenue) between CR 22 and State Hwy 7 and two 
segments of County Road 3 (120th & 122nd Streets) between CR 1 and Carver County are scheduled to resume 
next week.  The majority of the remaining work includes gravel base and concrete surfacing.   
 
In addition to the reconstruction projects, a rehabilitation project on County Road 15 between County Roads 3 
and 22 (180th Street) consisting of a concrete overlay will be done this year.  This segment of road will close on 
Monday, 4/29/19 to begin surveying work. 
  
All roads will be closed to thru traffic; there will be no posted detours in place.  Motorists are advised to use 
County Roads 1 and 2 as an alternative to CR 15 and 212 in lieu of CR 3.   
 
Any questions regarding the project can be directed to Jessie Dehn, Assistant County Engineer at 320.484.4321 or 
Jessie.Dehn@co.mcleod.mn.us. 
 
 
John Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer/Public Works Director 
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